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TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES 

Harbord Street Closed between Grace Street and 
St. George Street; and Hoskin Avenue from 
St. George Street to Queen’s Park Crescent 

Contract: 24ECS-LU-08SU 
Start Date: September 9, 2024 

End Date: October 6, 2025 
*Timeline is subject to change. Paving work is weather-sensitive.

Paving will take place on Harbord Street between Grace Street and St. George Street; and on Hoskin 
Avenue between St. George Street and Queen's Park Crescent from Tuesday, September 9, to 
Saturday, September 27, 2025. Due to the nature of the work, rolling closures will be in place 
between these sections to accommodate the paving operation. Westbound traffic will open at the end 
of each day. 

Local traffic will be maintained; however, the use of alternate routes such as Bloor Street or College 
Street is recommended. Emergency vehicle access will always be maintained  

WORK DETAILS 

The contractor will:  
 Pave base asphalt on Harbord Street from Spadina Avenue to St. George Street; and on

Hoskin Avenue between St. George Street and Queen’s Park Crescent.
 Pave surface asphalt on Harbord Street from Grace Street to St. George Street; and on Hoskin

Avenue between St. George Street and Queen’s Park Crescent.

Road and Sidewalk Access: To ensure the work is completed safely, road, sidewalk, 
and bikeway restrictions will be in effect within the work zone. Access for emergency 
vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

Driveway Access: The contractor will notify you of any temporary restrictions to your 
driveway access. If your property has two entrances, one entrance will be kept open at 
all times. 

Parking: This project will affect on-street parking. Parking in the active work zone is not 
permitted as space is needed for construction equipment and materials. If your parked 
vehicle affects construction work, it will be relocated at no charge to the owner. Please 
call 416-808-2222 for its location. 



 Construction Impact #2 

Page 2 of 2 

 

 

Traffic Management: Road users should expect delays and increased traffic on 
nearby streets. Motorists are reminded that bicycles and cars will be sharing the lane. 
When driving, please be mindful of vulnerable road users.  

Access for local traffic will be maintained. 

Accessible Accommodation: The City's contractor must ensure safe and accessible 
walkways and entryways are maintained for everyone during construction. Any 
temporary access disruptions will be communicated as soon as possible. If you 
experience a disruption, have a specific access need, or related accommodation 
request, contact the Field Ambassador listed below. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this construction project, please contact the staff listed below. If you need 
to speak with staff on the construction site, please ask for the Site Inspector. 

Contract 24ECS-LU-08SU 

Field Ambassador 
Maegan Segne, 905-302-4923, 
or field.ambassador.2@ghd.com  

Deaf, Hard of Hearing or 
Hearing Impaired Service 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 
Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311 

Website 
toronto.ca/UniversityRosedale 

toronto.ca/cyclingupgrades 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 


